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It is not fair to charge tolls for low income workers of western Sydney, especially given the recent 
construction works have done little to alleviate traffic trough this area. Public transport is not a 
suitable alternative for many who have tools and equipment. Additionally, the public transport in 
cases like myself, adds an additional 45 minutes to my journey. 


